

## October 5, 2018 A NEWSLETTER FOR NCA 5TH AND 6TH GRADE

Thank you for participating in the cookie dough and Yankee candle fundraiser!

Homework Club is available Mondays, Tuesdays, and Thursdays, 3:15-3:45. This is a great opportunity for students to get a head start on homework or get some help. Email your child's teacher with questions. . . Science and Social Studies start again on Oct. 16.

## Notes from Mrs. Thiel 5th Grade

Let me know if you have not yet been able to log in to Google Classroom yet. Assignments are posted the Friday before each week (or earlier). Other mid-week notes are posted throughout. It's a good idea to check daily or at least twice a week.

Please send ear buds for your student to keep at school for Spelling City. We are finding most exercises need sound. These are not required as some exercises do not need sound.

Stop by the office to sign up for your Goal-Setting Conference and volunteer slots for the Fall Carnival!

Next week at-a-glance:

Monday: (No Spelling this week!); Homework Club

Tuesday: Heb. 11:7 test; Homework Club

Wednesday: Math Test Thursday: No School Friday: No School

Remember to be working on October Reading/Math Logs! We are focusing on multiplication facts this month.

## **Upcoming Dates**

10/6 Cross Country Meet- South Sound Classic 10/9 Volleyball vs. McCleary 10/11-10/12 No School- PD 10/19 Spirit Day-Sports 10/24-10/26 Goal-Setting Conferences

## Notes from Mr. G

6th Grade

Due to a short week next week, there will be no **spelling** or **vocabulary** for those days. There will be a short memory verse, due Wed.

Make sure that your son or daughter are spending time on **Spelling City** on a regular basis. There will be a review list out on SC this weekend for students to practice next week. . . We will restart Wordly Wise vocabulary on Monday, 10/15.

Due to some staffing issues at the camp the date for the outdoor education day at Black Lake Bible Camp will now be only one day on Tuesday, Oct. 9th. We will be leaving at 8 am and returning around 2:30 pm. We still need a few parent chaperones for that day, especially a parent who can drive the van on that day. Please email me if you are available <a href="mailto:igordenier@ncslacey.org">igordenier@ncslacey.org</a> Below is a list of items they need to bring on Tuesday.

- A completely disposable lunch.
- A light rain jacket and long pants.
- Appropriate shoes for being outdoor (hiking, playing, walking around trees)

By now you have all received an email containing a link to **sign up for volunteer time** at the Fall Carnival on 10/2. Please follow the instructions and fill out the form for a time slot. (there is no paper in the classroom to sign up on. If for some reason you can't figure out the sign up, email me and I can do it for you.)